
  

            

  

  

  

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in further reply to your letter of November 3, 
1966, which requested permission to study the x-rays 
and photographs relating to the autopsy of President 
John F. Kennedy. 

I have just been advised by Mr. Burke Marshall, repre- 
sentative of the executors of the estate of President 
Kennedy, that he is not prepared to waive the provision 
in the agreement of gift which provides that these mate- 
rials will not be open to any private inspection for a 
period of five, years. 

Sincerely yours, 

  

ames B. Rhoads 

Acting Archivist 

of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

November 25, 1966 
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